
The following is a list of Development Applications under Environmental Planning & Assessment Act 1979 that have been received (but not yet approved) by the Council for the week ending 
Friday 28 June 2024. 
 
 

DA Number Stage Applicant Property Address Description 

DA/0391/2324 Assessment M Drage 87 Joseph Peters Lane, BUNGONIA  Demolition of existing rural sheds, construction of a single storey dwelling, swimming 
pool and tennis court. 

DA/0393/2324 Assessment Monique's Building Design 33 Hollis Avenue, GOULBURN  Proposed detached storage shed ancillary to existing dwelling 

DA/0394/2324 Assessment Monique's Building Design 41 Gretta Road, TIRRANNAVILLE  New dwelling, attached garage, detached shed and associated earthworks 

DA/0395/2324 Awaiting Payment Instep Management Group 
Pty Limited 

37 Mary Street, GOULBURN  Installation of a 'Manufactured Home as a Secondary Dwelling' 

DA/0396/2324 Prelodge review D Kaufmann 79 Mary Street, GOULBURN  Demolition of existing residential dwelling, and erection of new dwelling 

MODDA/0089/2324 Assessment J O Aubrey 159 Rifle Range Road, GOULBURN  2 Lot Subdivision 

MODSWC/0002/2324 Assessment G Sangari 119 Marys Mount Road, GOULBURN Modification to road pavement and retaining walls for storm water drainage 

 

The applications and the documents accompanying the applications may be inspected free of charge at any time during the ordinary office hours of the Council and any person may lodge with 
the Council written submissions concerning the proposed development. 
 
Interpretation of Stage 
Prelodge Review = The application has been presented to Council and is being reviewed prior to lodgement. 
Awaiting Payment = The application has satisfied the requirements of the Prelodgement Review and Customer Service are in the process of receiving payment. 
Application Lodged = Payment for the application has been received and the application is formally lodged.  The application is currently being set up by a Customer Service Officer. 
Assessment = Application has been received by the Planning and Development Business Unit, and it has been allocated to an Assessing Officer for assessment. 
 


